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Bureau of Motor Vehicles Closes St. Thomas Office
Until Jan. 10
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The V.I. Bureau of Motor Vehicles said late Monday that customers in St. Thomas with
appointments will be rescheduled either via text message or a phone call as the bureau's office will
be closed from today and will reopen Jan. 10.

BMV did not state a reason for the complete closure of its office in St. Thomas.

Customers are encouraged to visit the BMV website at bmv.vi.gov to access the following
services, access forms and instructions and conduct business with the BMV:

Renew vehicle registration
Make appointments
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Renew Driver’s License
Renew ID cards and obtain duplicate cards
Replacement Drivers License
Obtain duplicate Title
Obtain duplicate stickers
Address change 

 

Persons doing business at any of the BMV offices are required to wear a mask, and practice social
distancing, according to the release.

BMV Director Barbara Jackson-McIntosh apologized for any inconvenience the closure may have
caused. For more information, visit the BMV website at bmv.vi.gov or call BMV offices at 340-
774-4268, 340-713-4268 or 340-776-6262.
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